

Medical Services Overview





Table of Contents

Bariatric Surgery and Weight Loss 2-3
Behavioral and Mental Health4-5
Brain and Spine Care 6-7
Breast Health8-9
Cancer Care10-11
Emergency and Trauma Care12-13
Endocrinology and Diabetes
Heart and Vascular Care
Lab and Imaging22-23
Orthopedic Care and Sports Medicine
Pain Management28-29
Pharmacy30-31
Primary Care
Rehabilitation and Therapy38-39
Sleep Care
Surgical Services42-45
Urogynecology
Urology
Women's Health and Maternity Care50-53
Wound Care54-55

Internal reference guide for referrals to Kettering Health and Kettering Health Medical Group

In this booklet, you'll find detailed information about our medical service lines and each location in that service. This booklet will allow you to see all locations in a specific service line along with showing you, the Epic name and contact information for those locations. We hope this is an easy way to get the information you need quickly.

We hope this helps you continue to provide the best care to our patients. Thank you for your dedication to make our mission and to the communities we're called to serve.



Bariatric Surgery and Weight Loss

The team at Kettering Health Weight Loss has the skill and experience to support you on your weight-loss journey.

From a medical weight loss program to cutting-edge procedures, we partner with you to plan your healthiest path forward. Our teams will help you incorporate healthy nutrition, exercise, and lifestyle skills into your daily routine and offer insight into eating habits.

Our Approach to Bariatric and Weight-Loss Treatment

We understand it's important to meet your lifestyle and weight-loss goals and needs. We offer you comprehensive solutions from a personalized program to bariatric surgery.

Our medical weight-loss program provides medical supervision and helps you integrate diet, physical activity, and healthy lifestyle skills into your life. Physicians are right by your side from the initial evaluation through the weight-loss phase to monitor those with medical conditions.

Our bariatric program features a team approach to better coordinate your care, including a skilled bariatric surgeon, psychologist, dietitian, and exercise physiologist. We partner with you on your weight-loss journey, providing comprehensive, leading-edge care every step of the way.

Why Choose Us for Weight Loss?

We know it can be difficult to lose weight on your own with diet and exercise. We're here to help you safely and effectively stay on track with your weight-loss goals.

We have achieved the highest standards of care for bariatric surgery: our bariatric surgery center at Kettering Health Miamisburg is accredited by the Metabolic and Bariatric Surgery Accreditation and Quality Improvement Program (MBSAQIP).

If you want to lose weight and keep it off, we offer support services at several convenient locations. Our teams work with you to make lifestyle changes to lose weight and improve your overall health.

Your care includes the following:

- Bariatric education
- Monthly support groups

Psychological counseling

- Exercise training

Nutritional counseling

Programs and Treatments:

- Non-surgical Weight Loss
- Weight-loss Surgery

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP BARIATRIC SURGERY

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG BS EHC BVK)

2510 Commons Blvd. Suite 200 A and B Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 439-4145 Fax: (937) 439-4371

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG BAR SURG CSHS) 7740 Washington Village Dr.

Suite 110 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 439-4145 Fax: (937) 439-4371

Kettering Health Huber (KPN BARIATRIC SURG HHS)

8701 Old Troy Pike Suite 40A Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 439-4145 Fax: (937) 439-4371

KETTERING HEALTH WEIGHT LOSS

Kettering Health Weight Loss (KH WEIGHT LOSS)

1956 E Whipp Rd. Kettering, OH 45440 Phone: (937) 433-5957 Fax: (937) 281-0562



Behavioral and Mental Health

Mental health is as important as your physical health. No matter what you're going through, we're here to provide you with the comprehensive behavioral and mental-health services you need. Treatment programs are carefully tailored to an individual's diagnosis, condition, and situation. Services are covered by most insurance companies. Medicare and Medicaid are accepted.

Our Approach to Behavioral and Mental Health

One in five Americans lives with a mental illness. If you're struggling, you're not alone. Kettering Health is here to provide the help you need to start on the road to recovery, whether you're suffering from depression, PTSD, anxiety, or psychosis.

Why Choose Us for Mental and Behavioral Health?

We understand that every person and situation is unique. We offer a variety of treatment options in addition to medication and counseling. We are dedicated to treating the whole person: mind, body, and spirit.

Outpatient Ambulatory Services

Medication management and follow up

Psychiatric evaluation

Individual therapy

Treatment programs are carefully tailored to an individual's diagnosis, condition, and situation.

With the comprehensive expertise of our psychiatrists, therapists, and psychologists, we treat most mental-health disorders.

Behavioral Health for First Responders

We offer the only Intensive Outpatient Program (IOP) in the Dayton area for first responders. This specialty program focuses on first responders, active duty and retired military, and healthcare/mental healthcare professionals suffering from PTSD, providing them with specialty care when they need it most.

Adult Intensive Outpatient Program (IOP)

This program is intended for people 18 years or older who have a primary psychiatric diagnosis of a mood or anxiety disorder. Participants are capable of functioning independently, and most work or attend college when they are not attending the program. This program is an intensive group therapy program over four to six weeks for nine to 12 hours per week. IOP is ideal for people recently discharged from inpatient programs or in some cases, as an alternative to inpatient treatment. A multidisciplinary team designs an individual treatment plan for each person.

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

Beavercreek (KHMG BH BHP)

4172 Indian Ripple Rd., Suite B Beavercreek, OH 45440 Phone: (937) 490-2090 Fax: (937) 522-8018

Kettering (KHMG BH KETT)

4441 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 490-2090 Fax: (937) 522-7148

Hamilton (KHMG BH HAM)

1391 Main St. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 893-1100

Kettering Health Behavioral Medical Group (KHMG BH KHBMC)

5348 Lamme Rd. Moraine, OH 45439 Phone: (937) 534-4651 Fax: (937) 534-4669

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG BH KHHB)

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 490-2090

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG BH KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 490-2090

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG BH KHHB)

3969 Salem Ave. Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: (937) 490-2090 Fax: (937) 522-7976

Springboro Health Center (KHMG BH SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 140 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 490-2090 Fax: (937) 522-7976

Walden Ponds (KHMG BH WLD PND)

5964 Golf Club Lane Hamilton, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 893-1100

KETTERING HEALTH BEHAVIORAL MEDICAL CENTER

Kettering Health Behavioral Medical Center

5350 Lamme Rd. Moraine, OH 45439 Phone: (937) 534-4600

Intensive Outpatient Program (KHBMC BH ADULT IOP)

5438 Lamme Rd. Moraine, OH 45439 Phone: (937) 534-4618



Brain and Spine Care

Kettering Health brings nationally recognized brain and spine care to western Ohio. Through highly skilled specialists and leading-edge treatments, you'll find the high level of care found at leading national programs, with our personalized approach and convenient locations.

Our Approach to Brain & Spine Care

From diagnosis to recovery, your comfort and peace of mind are at the heart of everything we do.

Why Choose Us for Your Care?

Accreditation: All of our emergency centers are accredited in stroke care by the Accreditation Commission for Health Care (ACHC). This recognition means we're always prepared to provide lifesaving stroke treatment.

Convenience: We have state-of-the-art facilities throughout western Ohio. Meet with our team of neuroscience experts to receive personal consultations and comprehensive care close to home.

Expertise: Our highly skilled team includes board-certified and fellowship-trained specialists. Neurologists, neurosurgeons, neuroradiologists, nuclear imaging specialists, and many other providers come together to provide you with exceptional care.

Quality: As leaders in brain and spine treatment and advanced stroke care, we are at the forefront of quality neurological care. We are proud recipients of the Guidelines®-Stroke Gold Plus Quality Achievement Award.

Support: Certified neuroscience nurses guide you through every stage of your journey. They help you communicate with your care team, prepare you for treatment, and connect you to support services.

Technology: We're often the first to bring the latest diagnostic and treatment technology to the region. This means you get access to the latest evidence-based tests and treatments that are not available elsewhere.

Programs and Treatments:

- Brain and spine diagnosis
- Brain tumor care
- Deep brain stimulations (DBS)
- Endovascular surgery
- Epilepsy care

- Gamma knife radiosurgery
- Movement disorder
- MRI guided focused ultrasound
- Neurovascular care
- Spine care
- Stroke care

Conditions We Treat:

- Acute spinal cord injury
- Ankylosing spondylitis
- Aphasia
- Ataxia
- Bell's pallsy

- Brain cyst
- Cervical spondylosis
- Cervicocephalic dissection
- Ependymal tumors
- Epilepsy and seizures
- Essential tremor
- Gliomas

Glioblastoma

- Migraine headaches
- · Parkinson disease and dementia
- Scoliosis
- Traumatic brain injury
- Trigeminal neuralgia

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP BRAIN AND SPINE

Kettering Health Dayton (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHDO)

425 W Grand Ave., Suite 1003 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Hamilton (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHHM)

520 Eaton Ave., Suite 102 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (937) 867-7400 Fax: (513) 867-7402

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHMC)

3700 Southern Blvd., Suite 300 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHTR)

600 W. Main St. Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Soin Medical Center (KHMG BRAIN SPINE SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343



Breast Health

Kettering Health Breast Centers use leading-edge technology to deliver a breast assessment you can trust. Our expert team customizes your experience every step of the way.

Our Approach to Breast Health

We believe awareness and early detection are the best ways to fight breast cancer. That's why we use advanced imaging to deliver high-quality screenings every time. To enhance your experience, we pay special attention to your comfort and preferences. Peace of mind and a precise evaluation are never far from home.

Why Choose Us for Breast Evaluations?

We deliver comprehensive, patient-centered care. When you trust us with your breast health, you can expect the following:

- Advanced technology: We use artificial intelligence and software to precisely analyze your mammogram and determine your breast density. We have state of the art 3D GE Pristina Mammography Units.
- Cancer risk assessment: Analyzing your individual risk factors and family history, we determine if you are at
 a higher risk for developing a hereditary cancer syndrome. We use that information to develop your next
 steps.
- Convenient locations: We have 15 locations across western Ohio.
- **Spa-like Atmosphere:** Our Sensory Suite allows you to choose your own relaxing environment during the mammogram. You can choose between a beach, garden, or waterfall. The sensory suite engages three senses, sight, sound, and smell to reduce anxiety and create a more pleasant experience.
- **More control:** We offer patient-assisted compression during your mammogram to minimize your discomfort. Our technologist will start the compression, and then provide you with a remote so you can control and finish the compression yourself.
- **Specialized patient support:** Our certified breast imaging navigators are here to answer your questions. If you need additional imaging, they'll explain your results and coordinate your next steps.

Programs and Treatments:

- Bone Density Testing (DEXA)
- Breast Biopsy
- Breast Health
- Breast MRI

- Breast Ultrasound including Automated Breast Ultrasound (ABUS) for dense breast tissue
- 3D Mammography (screening and diagnostic)
- Cancer Risk Assessment)
- Contrast Enhanced Mammography (CEM)

Conditions We Identify

Breast Cancer

- Breast Cancer: Risk Factors
- Breast Lumps, Common

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH BREAST CENTERS

Cornerstone Health Center

7740 Washington Village Dr., Suite 140 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: 1-800-373-2160

Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering

580 Lincoln Park Blvd., Suite 200 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Dayton

405 W. Grand Ave. Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: 1-800-373-2160

Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Greene Memorial

1141 N. Monroe Dr. Xenia, OH 45385

Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Hamilton

630 Eaton Ave. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-2382 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Huber

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Main Campus

3700 Southern Blvd., Suite 106 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Miamisburg

4000 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Suite 220 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 299-0099 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Middletown

6147 State Route 122, Suite 100 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Preble

450-B Washington-Jackson Rd. Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Springfield

2300 N. Limestone St. Suite 110 Springfield, OH 45503 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Kettering Health Troy

600 W. Main St. Suite 240 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Soin Medical Center

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 230 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Sugarcreek Health Center

6438 Wilmington Pike, Suite 200 Dayton, OH 45459 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750

Vandalia

113 W. National Rd. Vandalia, OH 45377 Phone: 1-800-373-2160 Fax: (937) 522-8750



Cancer Care

We are the leading cancer care experts. Your patient will receive personalized and compassionate care from experienced cancer specialists dedicated to their health and healing.

Our Approach to Cancer Care

We provide personalized treatment based on your patient's unique needs and goals.

With four cancer centers across western Ohio, we make sure patients receive the care they need, when they need it.

Cancer can affect a patient's life in countless ways, so we take extra steps to support their well-being. We use a holistic approach to treat the whole person—mind, body, and spirit.

Why Choose Us for Your Patient's Cancer Care?

Advanced treatments and comfort: From cutting-edge radiation oncology equipment to comfortable chairs for chemotherapy infusions, we strive to improve well-being whenever possible.

All the services they need: We provide comprehensive cancer screening, evaluation, and treatment services for nearly every cancer type. At our multidisciplinary clinics, patients can see multiple specialists (surgeon, radiation oncologist, and other providers) in one day.

Elite standards: We have accreditation through the American College of Surgeons Commission on Cancer and are QOPI certified under ASCO (American Society of Clinical Oncology). Your patient will receive care from a world-class program with multiple outstanding achievement awards.

Integrative medicine: From massage therapy to educational classes, we offer countless resources to support physical, mental, and spiritual healing.

Seamless care: Our specialists make it a priority to communicate with you and other members of the care team. Your patients will receive the same high-quality personalized attention at all our locations.

Programs and Treatments:

- 3D Conformal Radiation Therapy
- Brachytherapy
- Cancer Prevention
- Cancer Surgery
- Chemotherapy
- Cold Capping
- Gynecologic Oncology
- Hormone Treatment
- Image-guided Radiation
 Therapy

- Immunotherapy
- Integrative Medicine
- Intensity Modulated Radiation Therapy
- Interventional Oncology
- Lung Nodule Clinic
- Maple Tree—Exercise Oncology
- Plastic Surgery
- Radiation Therapy
- Rehab Medicine

- Renew Boutique and Spa
- Specialty Pharmacy
- Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy (SBRT)
- Stereotactic Radiosurgery
- Support groups and Education
- Targeted Therapy

Locations:

Kettering Health Cancer Center (KCC CLINIC PAVILION)

3700 Southern Blvd., Suite 401 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (937) 281-3908

Referral Fax: (937) 522-9932

Kettering Health Hamilton Cancer Center (KCC CLINIC HAMILTON)

1010 Cereal Ave., Suite 300 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (513) 867-4166 Referral Fax: (513) 867-4166

Kettering Health Cancer Prevention Center (KHMG CANCER PREV CTR)

3700 Southern Blvd., Suite 201 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (937) 281-3805 Referral Fax: (937) 522-8989

Kettering Health Troy Cancer Center (KCC CLINIC TROY)

600 W. Main St., Suite 130 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (937) 980-7057 Referral Fax: (937) 980-7057

Kettering Health Medical Group Breast Surgery- Soin Medical Center (KHMG BREAST SURG)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 320 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (937) 490-2272

Referral Fax: (937) 522-8989

Soin Medical Center–Kettering Health Cancer (KCC CLINIC SOIN)

Suite 400 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (855) 500-2873 Fax: (937) 522-9932 Referral Fax: (937) 522-9932

3535 Pentagon Park Blvd.



Emergency and Trauma Care

We are the region's top choice for emergency and trauma care. Our facilities offer lifesaving treatments that are available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year to treat critical injuries, illnesses, and non-life-threatening conditions.

Our Approach to Emergency and Trauma Care

Kettering Health delivers fast, effective emergency care close to home. We offer community-based emergency and trauma services throughout western Ohio. With 14 comprehensive emergency centers—more than any other healthcare system in the region—we're there when you need us the most.

Why Choose Us for Emergency and Trauma Care?

Highlights of our regional emergency and trauma centers include the following:

- Care for older adults: Our emergency centers are accredited as senior-friendly by the American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP). By meeting guidelines for the ACEP's Geriatric Emergency Department Accreditation, we improve the emergency-room experience for older adults and deliver an extra level of attentive care.
- **Community involvement:** Our emergency centers coordinate extensive outreach programs, including EMS training and safety education. We're here not only to treat emergencies when they happen but also to improve the overall health of the cities and towns we serve.
- **Dedicated trauma care:** When trauma patients need advanced levels of care, our designated trauma centers provide coordinated care in a critical situation. By providing resources that range from emergency stabilization, resuscitation, and surgery, we are equipped to provide care for traumatic injuries.
- **Expert team:** As part of Kettering Health, our emergency and trauma centers connect you with some of the most experienced specialists in the region. Skilled trauma surgeons, neuroradiologists, and cardiologists are on-call to perform urgent interventional procedures for trauma, stroke, and heart attack.
- Innovative technology: Our emergency centers feature advanced technologies, including robot-assisted telestroke services and electronic data-sharing capabilities with first responders. We optimize every aspect of emergency treatment to ensure you get the fastest, most efficient care possible.
- National accreditation: Kettering Health Main Campus has earned accreditation as a Comprehensive Stroke
 Center by the Accreditation Commission for Health Care (ACHC). Our other emergency centers are certified
 Stroke Ready Centers, which means our locations have the expert staff and technology to provide lifesaving
 stroke care.
- **Seamless transfers:** Whether it's on the ground with our fleet of vehicles (mobile ICUs, ambulances, and ambulettes) or in the air with our medical-helicopter partner, MedFlight, we can cover any of your transportation needs.

Locations

Kettering Health Dayton-Emergency Center

405 W. Grand Ave. Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 723-3210 Fax: (937) 723-4609

Kettering Health Franklin-Emergency Center

100 Kettering Way Franklin, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 458-4700 Fax: (937) 458-4737

Kettering Health Greene Memorial–Emergency Center

Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2500 Fax: (937) 352-3501

1141 N. Monroe Dr.

Kettering Health Hamilton– Emergency Center

630 Eaton Ave. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-2270 Fax: (513) 867-2581

Kettering Health Huber– Emergency Center

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 558-3338 Fax: (937) 558-3349

Kettering Health Main Campus-Emergency Center

3535 Southern Blvd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-8659 Fax: (937) 395-8347

Kettering Health Miamisburg-Emergency Center

4000 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-8791 Fax: (937) 384-8729

Kettering Health Middletown-Emergency Center

6147 W. State Route 122 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 261-3400 Fax: (513) 261-3419

Kettering Health Preble-Emergency Center

450 Washington Jackson Rd. Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8376 Fax: (937) 456-8377

Kettering Health Springfield– Emergency Center

2300 N. Limestone St. Springfield, OH 45503 Phone: (937) 504-8300 Fax: (937) 504-8309

Kettering Health Troy-Emergency Center

600 W. Main St. Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7010 Fax: (937) 980-7019

Kettering Health Washington Township-Emergency Center

1997 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6228 Fax: (937) 401-6447

Soin Medical Center–Kettering Health–Emergency Center

3535 Pentagon Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 702-4500 Fax: (937) 702-4509



Endocrinology and Diabetes

Our team is committed to providing you with comprehensive and personalized diabetes self-management education. Our specialists help you learn how to manage your diabetes through self-management skills training, nutrition counseling, education, and dedicated care.

Our Approach to Endocrinology and Diabetes

We understand how difficult a diabetes diagnosis can be. We will walk with you every step of your journey. Our expert team will provide you with the best possible care, treatments, and education. We believe learning to self-manage is the most important thing for an individual living with diabetes, and we want to help you succeed. Applying these skills can reduce risks and complications associated with diabetes and improve your overall quality of life.

Why Choose Us for Endocrinology and Diabetes Care?

Our team of healthcare professionals have the experience, skills, resources and most all, they are caring and compassionate and will take time to work with you to improve your diabetes. We offer both in person and digital health (telehealth) appointments.

Standard of Excellence

Kettering Health Medical Group Endocrinology and Diabetes is recognized by the American Diabetes Association for meeting the national standards for excellence in diabetes education. Our center offers patient education, support services, and comprehensive care.

Comprehensive Care

Our expert team provides you with the best possible care, treatments, and education. Our team includes the following

Board-certified diabetes

- Board-certified endocrinologists
- Board-certified physician assistants
- Board-certified nurse practitioners

educators

- Registered nurses
- Registered dietitian

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP ENDOCRINOLOGY & DIABETES

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG ENDO DIAB BHC)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 160 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 425-4010 Fax: (937) 425-4014

Kettering Health Washington Township (KHMG ENDO DIAB KHWT) 1989 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd.

Suite 201 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-7575

Fax: (937) 522-8350



Heart and Vascular Care

At Kettering Health, cutting-edge heart and vascular care is close to home. We offer expertise and specialized treatments, including some options not available elsewhere. Our team approach elevates your care and supports your whole health.

Our Approach to Heart and Vascular Care

We bring today's latest heart-and-vascular treatment innovations to western Ohio. Our wide network helps you prioritize your heart health without having to travel far. Whether you need preventive care or lifesaving heart surgery, you can trust our team to focus on your long-term health and well-being.

Why Choose Us for Heart and Vascular Care?

Kettering Health and our physicians provide the highest level of cardiovascular care to western Ohio communities. When you choose us for heart and vascular care, you can expect the following:

Advanced therapies: We have been a strong leader in heart surgery for decades. We offer cutting-edge surgical and minimally invasive therapies that deliver life-changing results and take less of a toll on your body. Many patients go home the day of (or the day after) certain procedures feeling like a new person.

Convenience: Keeping your heart healthy is important, and it doesn't need to be a hassle. We provide core cardiac services at each of our medical centers and have multiple outpatient locations to keep your care close to home.

Culture of excellence: Our medical centers (and our whole health system) consistently rank as national leaders in care quality and outcomes. We were named a Watson Health™ 15 Top Health System. Kettering Health Main Campus was named one of the nation's 50 Top Cardiovascular Hospitals™ by Fortune and PINC AI™. Kettering Health Dayton earned a three-star rating from The Society of Thoracic Surgeons (STS) for its patient care and outcomes in isolated coronary artery bypass grafting surgeries.

Team of experts: Our team of board-certified and fellowship-trained cardiac specialists includes cardiothoracic surgeons, vascular surgeons, and subspecialized cardiologists, including electrophysiologists. We collaborate to determine the best next steps in your care according to your unique situation and goals.

Wide range of options: We offer a full spectrum of heart-and-vascular treatments, including specialized options few other centers provide. You can trust us to care for almost every type of heart and vascular concern, from complete vein care to advanced heart failure.

Whole-person care: Your heart is just one piece of you. Our whole-body care approach means we concentrate on maximizing your mental, spiritual, and physical health. Lifestyle medicine (such as weight loss or quitting smoking) can often make a big difference in your heart health and quality of life. Our support services assist you in making healthy changes.

Common Programs and Treatments:

- Angioplasty
- Arrhythmia care
- Cardio-oncology program
- Cardiology program
- Coronary artery bypass graft (CABG)
- Endovascular aortic repair (EVAR)
- Endovascular procedures

- Heart ablation
- Heart disease in women
- Heart disease prevention
- Heart failure clinic
- Heart surgery
- Heart testing
- Lipid management program
- Mechanical circulatory support

- Mitral valve surgery
- Pacemakers and ICDs
- Structural heart clinic
- Transcatheter aortic valve replacement (TAVR)
- Thoracic/Lung procedures
- Vascular surgery
- WATCHMAN™ procedure

Common Conditions We Treat:

- Abdominal aortic aneurysm
- AFib
- Arrhythmias
- Atherosclerosis
- Cardiomyopathy
- Cardiovascular disease and diabetes
- Carotid artery dissection

- Carotid artery stenosis
- Coronary artery disease
- Deep vein thrombosis
- Esophageal cases
- Heart Attack
- Heart failure
- Heart valve diseases
- Pericarditis

- Sinus Bradycardia
- Spider, reticular, and varicose Veins
- Peripheral vascular disease (PVD)
- Peripheral artery disease (PAD)

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP ADVANCED HEART FAILURE

Kettering Health Dayton (KHMG HRT FAILURE KHDO)

425 W. Grand Ave., Suite 2002 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 320-3600

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG HRT FAILURE)

3737 Southern Blvd. Suite 3000B Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 531-0200 Fax: (937) 531-0198

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG HRT FAILRE YA KET)

17

1745 E. Stroop Rd. Kettering, OH Phone: (937) 281-6340 Fax: (937) 522-8057

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP CARDIOTHORACIC SURGERY

Kettering Health Dayton (KHMG CTS CVS KHDO)

425 W. Grand Ave. Suite 2002 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 294-3628 Fax: (937) 522-9844

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG CTS KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd., Suite 5650 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 294-3611 Fax: (937) 294-9010

For a complete list of our providers, scan the QR code.



KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP CARDIOVASCULAR

Beavercreek Health Center– Soin Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO SOIN BHC)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 125 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Centerville (KHMG CARDIO CVL)

7677 Yankee St., Suite 140 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 424-0012 Fax: (937) 424-0077

Centerville Health Center– Centerville Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO CVHC)

1023 S. Main St. Centerville, OH 45458 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-7359

Centerville Health Center– Stroop Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO STRP CVHC)

1023 S. Main St. Centerville, OH 45458 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-8057

Englewood Health Center (KHMG CARDIO VDLA EHC)

1250 W National Rd., Suite 100B Englewood, OH 45315 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Far Hills-Duchak (KHMG CARDIO KHMB FHILL)

4441 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 866-0637 Fax: (937) 866-6713

Far Hills-Reddy (KHMG CARDIO LP FHILLS)

4441 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-9848

Kettering Health Greene Memorial (KHMG CARDIO KHGM)

1141 N Monroe Dr., Third Floor Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 372-3638 Fax: (937) 372-3642

Kettering Health Hamilton (KHMG CARDIO KHHM)

1010 Cereal Ave., Suite 207 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG CARDIO VDLA KHHB)

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 454-9527 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG CARDIO KHMB KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd., Suite 3450 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 643-9940 Fax: (937) 298-5638

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG CARDIO KHMB)

Fax: (937) 866-6713

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd., Suite 100 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 866-0637

Kettering Health Middletown-Miamisburg Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO KHMB KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 866-0637 Fax: (937) 866-6713

Kettering Health

Middletown-Stroop Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO STRP KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-8057

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG CARDIO KHTR KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way, Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 980-7400 Fax: (937) 395-8358

Kettering Health Preble (KHMG CARDIO VDLA KHPR)

450-B Washington Jackson Rd. Suite 111 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Kettering Health Springfield (KHMG CARDIO STRP SPF)

2300 N. Limestone St. Suite 120 Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 293-3605 Fax: (937) 558-3026

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG CARDIO KHTR)

600 W Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7400 Fax: (937) 980-7441

Kettering Health

Years Ahead (KHMG CARDIO VDLA YADAY) 3969 Salem Ave.

Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: (937) 454-9527 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Lincoln Park (KHMG CARDIO LP)

540 Lincoln Park Blvd., Suite 200 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-9848

Oxford Health Center (KHMG CARDIO HAM OHC)

5095 University Blvd. Oxford., OH 45056 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667

Ross Health Center (KHMG CARDIO HAM RHC)

2449 Ross Millville Rd. Suite 100 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667

Sidney (KHMG CARDIO KHTR SID)

Suite 100 Sidney, OH 45365 Phone: (937) 980-7400 Fax: (937) 980-7441

1103 Fairington Dr.

Soin Medical Center (KHMG CARDIO SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 330 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 558-3026

Springboro Health Center-Centerville Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO CVL SHC)

825 N Main St., Suite 230 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 424-0012 Fax: (937) 297-2381

Springboro Health Center (KHMG CARDIO KHMB SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 230 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 866-0637 Fax: (937) 866-6713

Sprinboro Health Center– Lincoln Park Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO LP SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 230 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 298-5638

Springboro Health Center– Stroop Timeshare (KHMG CARDIO STRP SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 230 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 293-3605

Stroop (KHMG CARDIO STRP)

1380 E Stroop Rd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 522-8057

Sugarcreek Health Center (KHMG CARDIO CVL SGHC)

6438 Wilmington Pike Suite 215 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 424-0012

Fax: (937) 293-3605

Tipp City (KHMG CARDIO KHMB TIPP)

70 Weller Dr., Suite 100 Tipp City, OH 45371 Phone: (937) 558-3021 Fax: (937) 558-3026

Vandalia-Little York (KHMG CARDIO VDLA)

4160 Little York Rd., Suite 20 Vandalia, OH 45414 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 454-9532

Walden Ponds (KHMG CARDIO KHHM WP)

5964 Golf Club Ln. Fairfield, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667



KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP ELECTROPHYSIOLOGY

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG EP KHMC)

3737 Southern Blvd. Level D, Suite 3000A Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 320-3600

Vandalia Health Center (KHMG EP VNDLA)

4160 Little York Rd., Suite 20 Dayton, OH 45414 Phone: (866) 224-9472 Fax: (937) 454-2532

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG EP KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd., Suite 100 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 866-0637 Fax: (937) 866-6713

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP GENERAL & VASCULAR SURGERY

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG VAS KHMC)

3737 Southern Blvd., Boonshoft Center for Medical Sciences, Suite 2000, Level B Kettering, OH 45429

Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (937) 228-0247

Tipp City (KHMG VAS KHMC TIPP)

70 Weller Dr., Suite 100 Tipp City, OH 45371 Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (937) 228-0247

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP REJUVENATE VEIN CARE

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG VEIN KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd. Suite 5650 Kettering, OH 45429

Phone: (937) 424-0990 Fax: (937) 424-0991

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP VASCULAR SURGERY

Beavercreek (KHMG VAS BK)

2141 N Fairfield Rd., Suite B Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Centerville Health Center (KHMG VAS KHMC CVHC)

1023 S. Main St. Suite 200 Centerville, OH 45458 Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (937) 522-7599

Englewood Health Center (KHMG VAS BVK EHC)

1250 National Rd., Suite 100B Englewood, OH 45322 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Hamilton (KHMG VAS HAM)

1380 NW Washington Blvd. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG VAS BVK KHHM)

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 40 B Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG VAS KHMC 3533)

3533 Southern Blvd. Suite 2250 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (937) 522-7599

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG VAS KHMC KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd., Suite 435 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 228-4126

Fax: (937) 228-0247

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG VAS KHMC KHMT)

6147 W State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (37) 228-0247

Kettering Health Middletown-Singh (KHMG VAS HAM KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122, Suite 210 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 867-3331 Fax: (513) 867-2667

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG VAS BVK KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way, Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Kettering Health Preble (KHMG VAS BVK KHPR)

450-B Washington-Jackson Rd., Suite 107 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG BVK KHTR)

600 W Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212

Soin Medical Center (KHMG VAS KHMC BVK)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 330 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 228-4126 Fax: (937) 228-0247

Sugarcreek Health Center (KHMG VAS BVK SGCK)

6438 Wilmington Pike, Suite 215 Dayton, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 458-0085 Fax: (937) 458-0212



Lab and Imaging

Kettering Health's lab and imaging services provide patients options at more than 20 locations throughout western Ohio.

Our Approach to Lab and Imaging Services

We offer patients many services, including but not limited to:

- X-rays
- MRI (magnetic resonance imaging)
- CT Scans
- Mammography
- Ultrasound

- 3D reconstruction
- Nuclear medicine
- PET Scans (positron emission tomography)

Locations:

Beavercreek Health Center

2510 Commons Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 558-3001

Cassano Health Center

165 Edwin C. Moses Blvd. Dayton, OH 45402 Phone: (937) 558-0200

Cornerstone Health Center

7740 Washington Village Dr. Washington Township, OH 43459 Phone: (937) 439-7420

Dayton Medical Imaging

113 W. National Rd. Vandalia, OH 45377 Phone: (937) 898-9729

Englewood Health Center

1250 W. National Rd. Englewood, OH 45322 Phone: (937) 832-3300

Jamestown Medical Imaging

4790 Cottonville Rd., Suite 100 Jamestown, OH 45335 Phone: (937) 531-0101

Kettering Health Cancer Center

3700 Southern Blvd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 299-0099

Kettering Health Dayton

405 W. Grand Ave. Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 723-3270

Kettering Health Greene Memorial

1141 N. Monroe Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2050

Kettering Health Hamilton

630 Eaton Ave. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-2496

Kettering Health Huber

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 558-3320

Kettering Health Main Campus

3535 Southern Blvd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-8627

Kettering Health Medical Group Primary Care

50 N. Progress Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2070

Kettering Health Medical Group Soin Family Medicine Center

2145 N. Fairfield Rd., Suite 110 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 558-3930

Kettering Health Miamisburg

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-8777

Kettering Health Middletown

6147 State Route 122 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 261-3420

Kettering Health Rehab and Therapy

7677 Yankee St. Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6503

Sugarcreek Health Center

6438 Wilmington Pike Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 558-3802

Kettering Health Piqua

1 Kettering Way Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 916-2615

Kettering Health Preble

450-B Washington-Jackson Rd. Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8306

Kettering Health Springfield

2300 N. Limestone St. Springfield, OH 45508 Phone: (937) 504-0150

Kettering Health Troy

600 W Main St. Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7060

Kettering Health Washington Township

1997 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6205

Soin Medical Center

3535 Pentagon Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 702-4200

Springboro Health Center

825 N. Main S. Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 762-5015

Springfield Health Center

2100 Emmanuel Way Springfield, OH 45508 Phone: (937) 504-8300

Call Central Scheduling at (937) 384-4510.



Orthopedic Care and Sports Medicine

For decades, Kettering Health has provided trusted healthcare and advanced orthopedic services to the communities of western Ohio. Our highly trained specialists work together to help you move past pain, so you can live life on your terms.

Our Approach to Orthopedic Care

We coordinate care to get you prompt answers, support your recovery, and maximize your quality of life. Physicians, nurses, and rehab therapists collaborate to help you reach your health and wellness goals.

Why Choose Us for Orthopedic Care?

People throughout western Ohio trust Kettering Health with their orthopedic care because of our

Culture of excellence: We've received accolades as one of the top 15 health systems in the U.S., pointing to our relentless commitment to patient safety, outcomes, and high-quality care.

Complete orthopedic care: Our experts evaluate, diagnose, and treat all types of bone and soft-tissue problems, including sports injuries, total joint replacement, and rare disorders. We offer comprehensive evaluation and treatment services, including wide-ranging specialty orthopedic rehab therapies and extensive sports medicine services.

Convenient locations: We provide orthopedic services in seven medical centers and more than 50 outpatient facilities. Our expansive reach gives you more choices, making it easier to get the care you need.

Commitment to community health: We've served this community for decades and are invested in improving everyone's long-term health. We offer programs to help people overcome obstacles to care, such as hand surgery for those uninsured.

Experience and specialty training: Each year, our board-certified orthopedic surgeons perform more than 10,000 surgeries. Many of our physicians received fellowship training in sports medicine and hand surgery.

Top expertise and innovation: Our Hand Center (the only in the region) provides specialized surgeries and rehab therapies. We were the first to bring advanced robotic joint-replacement technology that provides personalized implants.

Conditions We Treat:

- Achilles tendon injuries
- Hip pain
- Joint pain
- Knee pain

Torn meniscus

- Patellar tendonitis (Jumper's knee)
- Carpal tunnel syndrome

Treatments:

- Hand surgery
- Hip replacement
- Injections for orthopedic conditions
- Joint replacement
- Knee replacement
- Orthopedic rehab and therapy
- Shoulder replacement

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP FAR OAKS ORTHOPEDISTS

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG FAR OAKS KHMC)

3737 Southern Blvd., Suite 2100 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 298-0287

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG FAR OAKS)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Suite 230 Miamisburg, OH 45342

Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 247-5154

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG FAR OAKS KHMT)

6147 State Route 122, Suite 110 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 247-5154

Kettering Health Sports Medicine (KHMG FAR OAKS KHSM)

4403 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 433-1150

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG FAR OAKS KHTR)

600 W. Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 298-0287

Soin Medical Center (KHMG FAR OAKS SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 320 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 424-3650

Springboro Health Center (KHMG FAR OAKS SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 130 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 298-0287

Sugarcreek Health Center (KHMG FAR OAKS SGHC)

6438 Wilmington Pike, Suite 220 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 433-1150

Vandalia (KHMG FAR OAKS VDLA)

113 W. National Rd. Vandalia, OH 45377 Phone: (937) 433-5309 Fax: (937) 298-0287





KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP ORTHOPEDICS

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG ORTHO BVK)

2587 Commons Blvd., Suite 110 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 424-5825 Fax: (937) 458-0239

Englewood Health Center (KHMG ORTHO BVK EGWD)

8805 N Main St. Englewood, OH 45415 Phone: (937) 836-3118 Fax: (937) 832-5588

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP ORTHOPEDICS & SPORTS MEDICINE

Hamilton (KHMG ORTHO HAM)

840 NW Washington Blvd., Suite A Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-5770 Fax: (513) 737-2468

Hamilton Health Center (KHMG ORTHO HAM MAIN)

1391 Main St. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-5570 Fax: (513) 737-2468

Fairfield Township (KHMG ORTHO HAM FFT)

6645 Morris Rd. Fairfield Township, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 867-5770 Fax: (513) 737-2468

Kettering Health Miamisburg-Troy Timeshare (KHMG ORTHO KHTR KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Suite 435 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 980-7420 Fax: (937) 980-7464

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG ORHTO HAM KHMT)

6147 State Route 122, Suite 110 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 867-5770 Fax: (513) 867-2468

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG ORTHO KHTR KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 980-7420 Fax: (937) 980-7464

Kettering Health Springfield (KHMG ORTHO KHGM SPF)

2100 Emmanuel Way, Suite E Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 374-4036 Fax: (937) 374-4034

Kettering Health Troy-Soin Timeshare (KHMG ORTHO SOIN KHTR)

600 W. Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 433-2054 Fax: (937) 433-1069

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG ORTHO KHTR)

600 W. Main St. Suite 340 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7420 Fax: (937) 980-7464

Ross Health Center (KHMG ORTHO HAM RSHC)

2449 Ross Millville Rd. Suite 100 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-5570 Fax: (513) 737-2468

Soin Medical Center (KHMG ORTHO SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 320 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 531-0114 Fax: (937) 531-0115

Xenia (KHMG ORTHO SOIN XNA)

50 Progress Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 374-4036 Fax: (937) 374-40344



Pain Management

Living with pain can be exhausting and frustrating. At Kettering Health, we treat the source of your pain, not only the symptoms. We will work with you to find the best treatment plan for you and your needs.

Our Approach to Pain Management

We use state-of-the-art methods to identify and treat the sources of pain, helping you recover and get back to your life. Through exams, we provide patients with customized treatment plans to help them cope with and reduce pain.

Why Choose Us for Pain Management?

Evaluating your pain and symptoms helps us develop the most effective treatment option for you. Patients may receive a complete physical work-up, a referral to a specialist, or have recommendations sent to their primary care physician. Possible treatments include over the counter remedies, injections, physical therapy, or possible medication management. We will work with you and your referring provider to determine a treatment plan that suits your unique needs.

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP PAIN MANAGEMENT

Kettering Health Dayton (KH PAIN MGMT KHDO)

425 W Grand Ave, Suite 1006 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 723-3348

Fax: (937) 723-5251

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG PAIN MGMT KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd., Suite 420 Miamisburg, OH 45432 Phone: (937) 384-4511 Fax: (937) 384-4501

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHMT)

6147 West OH-122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way, Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-2343

Kettering Health Springfield

2100 Emmanuel Way Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 521-1092

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG BRAIN SPINE KHTR)

600 West Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 643-23431

Kettering Health Washington Township (KHMG PAIN MGMT KHWT)

2035 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-7550 Fax: (937) 262-7068

Sidney

1103 Farirington Dr., Suite 100 Sidney, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 643-9299 Fax: (937) 521-1092





Pharmacy

We want home to be your first stop when you're ready to leave the hospital. Kettering Health pharmacies quickly fill prescriptions on-site so you can focus on your comfort and recovery.

Comprehensive Pharmacy Services

The retail pharmacies at Kettering Health provide the medications you or loved ones need when you need them. We offer prescription and over-the-counter medications for common illnesses, including allergies, high blood pressure, antibiotics, colds, and flu.

We also make sure patients managing chronic and complex illnesses have specialized care. Our specialty pharmacists use their expertise to help individuals with a range of conditions, from cancer to multiple sclerosis. We even offer infusion services at Kettering Health Washington Township for patients who need them.

If you need medications at home, we provide long-term medication delivery through a secure, streamlined service. Choosing from customizable packaging and distribution options, you receive your medicine efficiently.

We make it easy for you to remember to take your medications, too. Our packaging can combine your day's pills into one convenient packet.

Why Choose Us?

The pharmacists at Kettering Health go beyond filling prescriptions to make sure your care is consistent and coordinated.

- **Personal Pharmacist:** Your Kettering Health pharmacist is just that: your pharmacist. The same pharmacist will directly work with you throughout your care. They'll help you get the most from your medicine and keep your physician updated along the way.
- **Competitive Pricing:** We break down barriers to the treatment you need and we accept most commercial insurance plans.
- **Convenience:** Kettering Health operates 11 pharmacies located in most of our care facilities. We strive to fill your prescriptions within 15 minutes and offer home delivery if that's more convenient for you.

Locations:

Beavercreek Health Center

2510 Commons Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 558-3030

Cassano Health Center

165 Edwin C. Moses Blvd. Dayton, OH 45402 Phone: (937) 558-0199

Kettering Health Dayton

405 W. Grand Ave. Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 723-3530

Kettering Health Hamilton

1010 Cereal Av. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-4490

Kettering Health Huber

8701 Old Troy Pike Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 558-3333

Kettering Health Main Campus

3535 Southern Blvd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-8171

Kettering Health Miamisburg

4000 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-3868

Kettering Health Preble

450b Washington Jackson R. Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8388

Kettering Health

Specialty Pharmacy

3700 Southern Blvd. #105 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 281-3883

Kettering Health

Washington Township

1997 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-7333

Soin Medical Center

3535 Pentagon Blvd. Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 702-4900



Primary Care

Your primary care provider is your entryway to health and wellness. Our physicians and advanced practice providers give their best care for a better you.

Our Approach to Primary Care

We provide the support you and your family need for your best health. Whether you're managing a chronic health condition or want to stay ahead of routine screenings, we tailor our care to meet your health goals.

Why Choose Us for Primary Care?

RN Care Managers: If you need additional help managing a complex or chronic health condition or are at a higher risk for increased complications, your care team can connect you to an RN Care Manager.

The RN Care Manager advocates for your health by developing a care plan for you and following your progress as you work toward your goals.

RN Care Managers can assist with

- Development of a personalized, patient-centered
- Monitoring care plan goals to ensure progress is being made
- Managing communication amongst healthcare providers as patient moves between care settings
- Ensuring patient has an advocate for needed services and health education
- Providing access to appropriate community services, resources and health education
- Help decrease avoidable emergency room visits and hospitalizations

Primary Care First

More than 50 Kettering Health Primary Care practices participate in Primary Care First, a program by the Centers for Medicaid and Medicare (CMS) that aims to transform and improve quality and patient experience while reducing costs.

The program is tailored to address patients with complex chronic conditions and serious illnesses. CMS believes that if this model is followed, all patients will have better access to advanced primary care.

Locations

KETTERING HEALTH PRIMARY CARE

Cedarville (RHC CDRV FAM PRAC)

29 Kyle Dr.

Cedarville, OH 45314 Phone: (937) 766-2611 Fax: (937) 766-5558

Jamestown Health Center

4790 Cottonville Rd. Jamestown, OH 45335 Phone: (937) 675-2870

(RHC JTWN)

Fax: (937) 675-2873



For a complete list of our providers, scan the QR code.

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP PRIMARY CARE

Beavercreek (KHMG PC IND RIPPLE)

4172 Indian Ripple Rd., Suite A Beavercreek, OH 45440 Phone: (937) 431-3779 Fax: (937) 431-3776

Beavercreek Darst (KHMG PC DARST)

68 Darst Rd.

Beavercreek, OH 45440 Phone: (937) 531-0132 Fax: (937) 531-0134

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG PC BHC)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 110 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 490-0123 Fax: (937) 306-1536

Beaver View Health Center (KHMG PC BVHC)

3095 Dayton-Xenia Rd., Suite 100 Beavercreek, OH 45434 Phone: (937) 531-7902 Fax: (937) 531-7904

Centerville Health Center (KHMG PC CVHC)

1023 S. Main St., Suite 200 Centerville, OH 45458 Phone: (937) 436-3117 Fax: (937) 436-0730

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG PC CHC 210)

7700 Washington Village Dr. Suite 210 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 562-2291 Fax: (937) 562-2293

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG PC CHC 260)

7700 Washington Village Dr. Suite 260 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 435-9013 Fax: (937) 435-1458

Dayton

(KHMG PC DAY PHILA) 3300 Philadelphia Dr.

Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 274-1501 Fax: (937) 274-1510

Englewood Health Center (KHMG PC EHC)

1250 W. National Rd., Suite 400 Englewood, OH 45315 Phone: (937) 836-6000 Fax: (937) 832-4805

Fairborn (KHMG PC FAIRBORN)

1045 Channingway Dr., Suite A Fairborn, OH 45324 Phone: (937) 878-8644 Fax: (937) 878-8646

Franklin (KHMG PC FKLN CONOVER)

333 Conover Dr. Suite E Franklin, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 746-3088 Fax: (937) 746-8752

Hamilton Health Center (KHMG PC HHC)

1391 Main St. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-9000 Fax: (513) 785-3675

Internal Medicine Center (KHMG IM RES LEITER)

2115 Leiter Rd., Suite 300 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-6800 Fax: (937) 384-6938

Kettering Far Hills (KHMG PC FAR HILLS)

4441 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 298-7351 Fax: (937) 522-9806

Kettering Lincoln Park 110 (KHMG PC LP 110)

500 Lincoln Park Blvd., Suite 110 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 531-5020 Fax: (937) 298-4385

Kettering Lincoln Park 200 (KHMG PC LP STE 200)

540 Lincoln Park Blvd., Suite 200 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 293-1117 Fax: (937) 298-4728

Kettering Health Dayton (KHMG PC DAYTON)

425 W. Grand Ave., Suite 3003 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 294-3603 Fax: (937) 294-3617

Kettering Health Franklin (KHMG PC FRANKLIN)

100 Kettering Way Suite 100 Franklin, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 746-8357 Fax: (937) 746-1992

Kettering Health Greene Memorial (KHMG PC KHGM 200)

1157 N. Monroe Dr., Suite 200 Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 374-4042 Fax: (937) 374-4031

Kettering Health Greene Memorial (KHMG PC KHGM 220)

1157 N. Monroe Dr., Suite 220 Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 374-3484 Fax: (937) 374-7484

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG PC KHHB)

8701 Old Troy Pike Suite 240 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 396-2880 Fax: (937) 396-2205



Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG PC KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 261-3500 Fax: (513) 261-3519

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG PC KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way, Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 916-2700 Fax: (937) 916-2704

Kettering Health Preble (KHMG PC KHPR 105)

450-B Washington-Jackson Rd. Suite 105 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8350 Fax: (937) 456-8351

Kettering Health Preble (KHMG PC KHPR 108)

450-B Washington-Jackson Rd. Suite 108 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8330 Fax: (937) 456-8335

Kettering Health Springfield (KHMG PC KHSP)

2300 N. Limestone St., Suite 120 Springfield, OH 45503 Phone: (937) 504–8390 Fax: (937) 504–8399

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG PC KHTR)

600 W. Main St., Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7400 Fax: (937) 980-7409

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG YAHC CVL)

6661 Clyo Rd. Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 425-4000 Fax: (937) 522-9812

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG YAHC DAYTON)

3969 Salem Ave. Dayton, OH Phone: (937) 281-7040 Fax: (937) 281-7049

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG YAHC KETT)

1745 E. Stroop Rd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 281-6340 Fax: (937) 281-6342

Lebanon Health Center (KHMG PC LHC)

1470 North Broadway, Suite 130 Lebanon, OH 45036 Phone: (513) 696-1280 Fax: (513) 228-1134

Mound Family Practice (KHMG PC LEITER)

2115 Leiter Rd., Suite 100 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 866-0741 Fax: (937) 866-8861

Miamisburg North (KHMG PC MSBG BYERS N)

415 Byers Rd., Suite 300 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 866-2494 Fax: (937) 866-8494

Miamisburg South (KHMG PC MSBG BYERS S)

445 Byers Rd. Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 865-0534 Fax: (937) 865-0721

Middletown (KHMG PC MDT SUMMIT)

1010 Summit Dr. Middletown, OH 45042 Phone: (513) 424-0122 Fax: (513) 867-6940

New Lebanon (KHMG PC NEW LEBANON)

550 W. Main St. New Lebanon, OH 45345 Phone: (937) 687-1911 Fax: (937) 687-1888

Oxford Health Center (KHMG PC OHC)

5095 University Park Blvd. Oxford, OH 45056 Phone: (513) 523-2340 Fax: (513) 523-5080

Piqua (KHMG PC PIQUA KIENLE)

200 Kienle Dr. Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 916-2700 Fax: (937) 773-9810

Primary Care Main Medical (RHC MAIN MEDICAL)

222 W. Main St. Wilmington, OH 45177 Phone: (937) 382-0918 Fax: (937) 383-1123

Ross Health Center (KHMG PC RSHC)

2449 Ross-Millville Rd., Suite 100 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 737-6068 Fax: (513) 737-6681

Ross Health Center (KHMG PC RAHC 270)

2449 Ross Millville Rd., Suite 270 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 738-3900 Fax: (513) 738-7283

Sidney (KHMG PC SIDNEY)

1103 Fairington Dr., Suite 100 Sidney, OH 45365 Phone: (937) 497-5561 Fax: (937) 497-5565

Springboro (KHMG PC SPRGBRO CNTRAL)

243 W. Central Ave. Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 531-0124 Fax: (937) 531-0129

Springboro Health Center (KHMG PC SHC)

Suite 140 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 762-5000 Fax: (937) 522-9824

825 N. Main St.

Springfield (KHMG PC SPF MID URB)

3250 Middle Urbana Rd. Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 399-7777 Fax: (937) 399-6794

Springfield Health Center (KHMG PC SPF EMMAN)

2100 Emmanuel Way, Suite B Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 504-0120 Fax: (937) 521-1092

Soin Family Medicine Center (KHMG PC SOIN RES)

2145 N. Fairfield Rd., Suite 100 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 558-3900 Fax: (937) 558-3999

Sugarcreek Health Center (KHMG PC SGHC)

6438 Wilmington Pike, Suite 100 Dayton, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 558-3840 Fax: (937) 558-3843

Tipp City (KHMG PC TIPP)

70 Weller Dr., Suite 100 Tipp City, OH 45371 Phone: (937) 667-0400 Fax: (937) 506-3991

Troy Health Center (KHMG PC TROY STFD)

700 S. Stanfield Rd., Suite A Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 339-5355 Fax: (937) 339-3056

Vandalia (KHMG PC VANDALIA)

1 E. National Rd., Suite 100 Vandalia, OH 45377 Phone: (937) 531-0113 Fax: (937) 531-0123

Walden Ponds North (KHMG PC WLDN PNDS N)

5971 Golf Club Ln. Hamilton, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 896-3000 Fax: (513) 737-0524

Walden Ponds South (KHMG PC WLDN PNDS S)

5964 Golf Club Ln. Hamilton, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 893-1100 Fax: (513) 893-1128

Wilmington (KH RHC PC WMGT HS)

1661 Rombach Ave. Wilmington, OH 45177-1965 Phone: (937) 366-1480 Fax: (937) 366-1489

Xenia (KHMG PC XNA PROGRESS)

50 N. Progress Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 562-2280 Fax: (937) 562-2282

Xenia 386 (KHMG PC DETRIOT 386)

386 N. Detroit St. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2860 Fax: (937) 352-2865

Xenia 426 (KHMG PC DETRIOT 426)

426 N. Detroit St. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 376-4396 Fax: (937) 376-4397

Yellow Springs (RHC COM PHY YELL SPGS)

888 Dayton St., Suite 200 Yellow Springs, OH 45387 Phone: (937) 767-7291 Fax: (937) 767-1302



KETTERING HEALTH ON-DEMAND CARE

Beaver View Health Center

3095 Dayton-Xenia Rd. Beavercreek, OH 45434 Phone: (937) 458-4200

Centerville

101 E. Alex Bell Rd., Suite 190 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 425-4020

Kettering

424 E. Stroop Rd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 562-2300

Springboro Health Center

825 N. Main St., Suite 120 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 762-5030

Washington Township

1028 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 425-4030

KETTERING HEALTH URGENT CARE

Kettering Health Huber

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 185 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 558-3300

Xenia

50 Progress Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2850



Rehabilitation and Therapy

We know recovering from an injury can be stressful. We're here to provide you the best treatment for getting you back to feeling better.

Kettering Health's Approach to Rehab and Therapy Services

Our team works with you and your family to help you regain comfort, confidence, and independence. Our therapists will provide you with an individualized, comprehensive treatment plan to get you back to your best health.

Why Choose Kettering Health for Therapy?

You will find wellness-focused rehabilitation care at Kettering Health.

Physical therapy: Our physical therapists focus on improving patients' functional ability and movement. Therapists evaluate each patient to develop specific programs to reduce pain and improve quality of life.

Occupational therapy: Our occupational therapists focus on helping patients return to everyday activities, such as bathing and getting dressed. They also provide services like hand therapy, wheelchair fitting, and custom splints to assist in recovery.

Speech-language pathologist: Our speech therapists evaluate and treat patients who have communication disorders or swallowing problems. Therapists provide many services, including helping with memory and attention, forming words and making proper sounds, and swallowing.

Programs and Treatments:

- Aquatic Therapy
- Blood Flow Restriction
- Dry Needling
- Fitness Classes
- Return to Sport Test
- Functional Capacity Evaluation
- Hand Therapy
- IASTM Therapy
- Inpatient Rehabilitation Program
- Inpatient Therapy

- Lymphedema Therapy
- Occupational Therapy
- Orthopedic and Sports Physical Therapy
- Pelvic Floor Physical Therapy
- Performing Arts Medicine
- Physical Therapy
- Speech Therapy
- Neurologic Physical Therapy, Occupational and Speech Therapy
- Driving Rehab

Locations:

NEUROREHAB AND BALANCE CENTER

Yankee Medical Center

(Epic ID: 101202095)

7677 Yankee St, Suite 210 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6109 Fax: (937) 401-6240

PELVIC CONTROL THERAPY

Cornerstone Health Center (Epic ID: 101011065)

7740 Washington Village Dr, Suite 130 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-7890 Fax: (937) 401-6513

REHAB AND THERAPY

Beavercreek Health Center (Epic ID: 101003015)

2510 Commons Blvd. Suite 120 and 250 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 558-3010 Fax: (937) 558-3019

Englewood Health Center (Epic ID: 101209001)

1250 W. National Rd., Suite 200 Englewood, OH 45322 Phone: (937) 832-8982 Fax: (937) 832-8973

Kettering

(Epic ID: 1011208001)

4403 Far Hills Ave. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-3910 Fax: (937) 395-3950

Kettering Health Greene Memorial (Epic ID: 101102029)

1141 N. Monroe Dr. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 352-2300 Fax: (937) 352-3301

Kettering Health Hamilton Sports Medicine at East Butler County YMCA (Epic ID: 1011502027)

6645 Morris Rd. Hamilton, OH 45011 Phone: (513) 261-6545 Fax: (513) 261-6548

Kettering Health Huber (Epic ID: 1011007017)

8701 Old Troy Pike Suite 220 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 558-3327 Fax: (937) 558-3330

Kettering Health Miamisburg (Epic ID: 101302018)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-8783 Fax: (937) 384-8716

Kettering Health Preble (Epic ID: 101008018)

450B Washington-Jackson Rd. Suite 115 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 456-8310 Fax: (937) 456-8313

Springfield Health Center (Epic ID: 101702005)

2100 Emmanuel Way Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 504-0140 Fax: (937) 504-0149

Sugarcreek Health Center (Epic ID: 101210001)

6438 Wilmington Pike Suite 230 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 558-3810 Fax: (937) 558-3811

Tipp City (Epic ID: 101211001)

70 Weller Dr. Suite 120 Tipp City, OH 45371 Phone: (937) 669-5757 Fax: (937) 669-1270

Yankee Medical Center-OP Therapy (Epic ID: 101012005)

7677 Yankee St., Suite 100 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6515 Fax: (937) 401-6513



Sleep Care

At Kettering Health, you receive coordinated, personalized care from skilled sleep specialists. We focus on your whole health to find the best treatment for your unique sleep needs so you can feel restored.

Our Approach to Sleep Care

We don't just treat sleep conditions—we treat people. At Kettering Health, we provide you with coordinated care focused on your overall well-being, connecting you with the best treatment for your needs.

Our sleep doctors apply advanced skills and specialized knowledge, ranging from sleep dentistry to psychology so you can finally get restful sleep.

Why Choose Us for Sleep Care?

Our specialists treat sleep disorders, common and complex, with skill and compassion. We provide coordinated, accessible care so you can face the day ready for action. We use the latest treatments to care for your sleep issues, such as an implanted device for sleep apnea, that are not widely available elsewhere.

Conditions We Treat

Insomnia

Narcolepsy

Sleep Apnea

Sleep Problems

Locations:

Beaver View Health Center (BVHC SLEEP CLINIC)

3095 Dayton-Xenia Rd., Suite 900 Beavercreek, OH 45434 Phone: (937) 458-4010 Fax: (937) 912-0169

Kettering Health Hamilton (HM SLEEP LAB)

520 Eaton Ave. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-6240

Kettering Health Huber (HB SLEEP CLINIC)

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 210 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 610-0105 Fax: (937) 610-0109

Kettering Health Main Campus (MC SLEEP CLINIC)

3535 Southern Blvd. Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-8805 Fax: (937) 395-8821

Kettering Health Miamisburg (MB SLEEP CLINIC)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd., Suite 10

Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-4820 Fax: (937) 384-4826



Surgical Services

Needing surgery can feel intimidating. That's why every patient receives specific, comprehensive care, from scheduling appointments to understanding recovery at home.

Our Approach to Surgery

We have an experienced team of surgeons, anesthesia providers, nurses, and others ready to serve you and get you back to better health. We work with our patients and their families to deliver expert care before, during, and after surgery.

Why Choose Us for Surgery

We're here to help you feel at ease as you take this next step to better health.

No matter your reason for surgery, you can have confidence our skilled doctors will give you their best so you can get back to your best health. All of our physicians are board-certified or board eligible. They have the experience and technology necessary to ensure peace of mind throughout your surgical journey.

We are also committed to your post-surgery care. Kettering Health's Enhanced Surgical Recovery Program supports you before and after your procedure. This program focuses on your care to get you back to the lifestyle you want.

Robotic-assisted Surgery

Robotic-assisted surgery offers patients a minimally invasive option with advanced precision. Robotic-assisted surgery helps patients return to normal activity with less pain, less scarring, and less recovery time.

Kettering Health uses the da Vinci System®, among many other systems, for robotic-assisted surgeries. This system features a magnified 3D high-definition vision system and tiny instruments that bend and rotate far greater than the human wrist.

Robotic-assisted surgery enables us to leverage the irreplaceable intuition and careful expertise of our highly skilled surgeons with the advanced precision and technological accuracy of today's innovations in robotics.

Kettering Health offers the following robotic-assisted surgical options:

da Vinci® Surgical System

- Colon resection
- Hernia repair
- Gallbladder removal
- Prostate removal (prostatectomy)
- Organ lobe removal (lobectomy, most often lung)

Hysterectomy

Brainlab Cirq® Robotics Arm Multiple spine surgeries

Stryker Mako Robotic Arm

- Knee replacement (partial and full)
- Hip replacement

Zimmer Biomet Rosa System

Knee replacement (partial and full)

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP COLON AND RECTAL SURGERY

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG C&R KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd. **Suite 2100** Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 435-8663

Fax: (937) 522-9810

Soin Medical Center (KHMG C&R KHMC SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 210 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 435-8663 Fax: (937) 522-9810



KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP GENERAL SURGERY

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG GNSG CNST BVK)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 110 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG GNSG CNST)

7700 Washington Village Dr.

Suite 130 Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Englewood Health Center (KHMG GNSG CNST EHC)

1250 W. National Rd., Suite 100 Englewood, OH 45315 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Hamilton (KHMG GNSG HAM)

1380 NW Washington Blvd. Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 737-3690 Fax: (513) 737-3698

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG GNSG CSHC KHHB)

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 40B Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG GNSG KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd., Suite 2250 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 534-0330 Fax: (937) 534-0331

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG GNSG KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Suite 435 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-4861 Fax: (937) 384-4859

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG GNSG CSHC KHMT)

6147 State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Kettering Health Piqua (KHMG GNSG CSHC KHPQ)

1 Kettering Way, Suite 200 Piqua, OH 45356 Phone: (937) 531-0195 Fax: (937) 531-0196

Kettering Health Preble (KHMG GNSG CSHC KHPR)

Fax: (937) 531-0196

450-B Washington Jackson Rd. Suite 112 Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (937) 531-0195

Kettering Health Springfield (KHMG GNSG SOIN SPF 108575001)

2100 Emmanuel Way, Suite B Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 490-2270 Fax: (937) 490-2272

Oxford Health Center (KHMG GNSG HAM OXF)

5095 University Park Blvd. Oxford, OH 45056 Phone: (513) 829-7133 Fax: (513) 737-3699

Ross Health Center (KHMG GNSG HAM RHC)

2449 Ross Millville Rd. Suite 100 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 737-3690 Fax: (513) 829-7134

Soin Medical Center (KHMG GNSG SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 320 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 490-2270 Fax: (937) 490-2272

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP TRAUMA SURGERY

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG TRAUMA KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd., Suite 2100 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 395-8556

Fax: (937) 395-6376

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP GASTROENTEROLOGY

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG GASTRO CSHC)

7700 Washington Village Dr. Suite 120 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 425-4144

Fax: (937) 425-4146

Kettering Health Years Ahead (KHMG GASTRO CSHC YADAY)

3969 Salem Ave. Dayton, OH 45406 Phone: (937) 425-4144 Fax: (937) 425-4146



Urogynecology

Our urogynecologists specialize in treating health issues that affect your urinary, bowel, and sexual function. We use innovative treatments and minimally invasive procedures to restore your comfort and confidence.

Our Approach to Pelvic and Bladder Care

At Kettering Health, we understand urogynecologic conditions can affect your confidence and lifestyle. One in every four women will experience a pelvic floor disorder, often after childbirth or during menopause. Our urogynecologists use their experience and innovative treatments to correct the issue.

Why Choose Us for Urogynecology?

Our specialists offer urogynecology care that includes the following:

- Care close to home: We provide expert urogynecology treatments and care at locations throughout western Ohio.
- Coordinated care: Our specialists collaborate with your OB-GYN and primary care physician, so you don't waste time and money repeating exams or tests.
- Compassionate expertise: Our board-certified urogynecologists have decades of experience treating pelvic and bladder conditions. We know how to correct the issues that severely impact your quality of life.
- Innovative treatments: We treat patients' issues without surgery whenever possible. Our MonaLisa Touch® procedure uses a laser to restore vaginal tissue. This procedure has no known side effects.
- Minimally invasive surgery: Our expert surgeons use minimally invasive surgery, when needed, to correct your pelvic and bladder issues. Our techniques are less painful than traditional (open) surgery and allow for quicker recovery.

Complete care for all urogynecology conditions?

We treat bladder and pelvic floor issues including the following:

- Atrophy (low estrogen)
- Incontinence

Painful intercourse

Bladder pain syndromes

disorders

Bowel and bladder emptying

- postmenopausal conditions
- Menopause and Prolapse of pelvic organs

Urogynecology treatments we offer

Our specialists evaluate your needs to determine the right treatment. Options include the following:

- MonaLisa Touch[®] (to restore vaginal tissue)
- Pelvic floor physical therapy
- Pelvic organ prolapse surgery

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP UROGYNECOLOGY

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG UROGYN CSHC)

7740 Washington Village Dr.

Suite 160

Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 436-9825

Fax: (937) 433-6508

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG UROGYN CSHC BVK)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 230 Beavercreek, OH 45431

Phone: (937) 436-9825 Fax: (937) 433-6508



For a complete list of our providers, scan the QR code.



Urology

At Kettering Health, our skilled urologists work together to offer coordinated care for many urologic issues. Our team approach combines the compassion and experience you need to heal and feel better.

Our Approach to Urologic Care

If you're experiencing kidney stones or another urologic issue, we're here to help you find relief.

Our teams diagnose and effectively treat issues like urinary tract infections and male infertility. We have more than 20 urologists throughout the region to ensure you have quality care close to home.

Why Choose Us for Urologic Treatment?

We provide a comfortable, discreet environment for you to receive care with confidence. Our specialists treat a wide range of urological issues with the latest techniques.

Conditions We Treat:

- Prostatitis
- Benign prostatic hyperplasia (BPH)
- Urological cancers
 - Bladder
 - Kidney
 - Prostate
 - Testicular
- Male health (ED)
- Urinary conditions

- Kidney disorders
- Urogenital disorders
- Overactive bladder syndrome (OAB)
- Kidney stones
- Urinary incontinence
- Peyronie disease
- Male infertility
- Neurogenic bladder
- Urinary tract infection (UTI)

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP UROLOGY

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG URO KHMC)

3737 Southern Blvd., Level E Suite 4200

Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 294-1489 Fax: (937) 294-7999

Kettering Health Main Campus Pavilion (KHMG URO KHMC PAV)

3700 Southern Blvd., Suite 201 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 294-1489 Fax: (937) 294-7999

Kettering Health Miamisburg (KHMG URO KHMB)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Suite 450 Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 560-2011

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG URO KHMB KHMT)

Fax: (937) 560-2012

6147 State Route 122, Suite 200 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (937) 560-2011 Fax: (937) 560-2012

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG URO KHTR)

600 W. Main St., Suite 340 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 980-7460 Fax: (937) 980-7464

Soin Medical Center (KHMG URO KHMC SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 320 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 294-1489 Fax: (937) 294-7999



Women's Health and Maternity Care

Our Approach to Women's Health

Our women's health specialists are here to help you through whatever health challenges you may face. Whether you are having a baby, having a breast health concern, or are coming for a routine check-up, we offer specialized women's health services close to home.

Why Choose Us for Women's Health?

Collaborative care: Our gynecology, maternity, breast health, and urogynecology teams work closely together. All your care is coordinated and tailored to your needs and goals.

Convenient locations: With 14 medical centers, four maternity centers, and more than 120 Kettering Health Medical Group offices, quality care is close to home.

Established midwifery program: Our certified midwives deliver more than 400 babies a year. They offer a patient-centered approach before, during, and after childbirth.

Renowned treatment: We are recognized as a Center of Excellence by the Surgical Review Corporation for minimally invasive surgery, minimally invasive gynecology, and robotic-assisted surgery. That means we treat complex conditions while meeting the highest standards of quality and safety.

Unparalleled expertise: Our physicians and nurses are dedicated professionals who hold specialized certifications.

Wide-ranging support: Our care extends beyond our facilities. We offer support services that include prenatal classes, mental health care, and breastfeeding support to ensure you have everything you need once you go home.

Programs and Treatments:

- Well-woman visit
- Contraception (birth control)
- Gynecologic cancer screening
- Gynecologic surgery
- Endometrial ablation
- Endometriosis surgery
- Hysterectomy
- Myomectomy (uterine fibroid removal)
- Oophorectomy (Ovary removal)
- Salpingectomy (Fallopian tube(s) removal)

Locations:

KETTERING HEALTH MATERNAL FETAL MEDICINE

Cornerstone Heatlh Center (MC MAT FET MED CS)

7756 Washington Village Dr. Suite 145

Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 610-3220 Fax: (937) 610-3225

Kettering Health Main Campus (MC MAT FET MED MC)

3533 Southern Blvd., Suite 3750 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 610-3220

Fax: (937) 610-3225

WOMEN'S CARE

Kettering Health Dayton (DO WOMEN'S CARE)

425 W. Grand Ave., Suite 2001 Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 531-7104 Fax: (937) 531-7106)

Kettering Health Washington Township (WT WOMEN'S CARE)

1989 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Suite 204

Washington Township, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 401-6822

KETTERING HEALTH MEDICAL GROUP OB-GYN

Beavercreek Health Center (KHMG OBGYN WIL PK BVK)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 270 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 431-0200 Fax: (937) 431-0488

Centerville (KHMG OBGYN CVL)

2591 Miamisburg Centerville Rd. Suite 201

Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 439-5252 Fax: (937) 439-9242

Centerville Health Center (KHMG OBGYN SOIN CVHC)

Suite 200 Centerville, OH 45458

1023 S. Main St.

Phone: (937) 429-7350 Fax: (937) 431-2623

Cornerstone Health Center (KHMG OBGYN CSHC 100)

Fax: (937) 401-6910

7740 Washington Village Dr. Suite 100 Washington Township, OH 45459

Phone: (937) 433-4325 Fax: (937) 439-7445

Englewood Health Center (KHMG OBGYN CVL EHC)

Suite 450 Englewood, OH 45315 Phone: (937) 439-5252 Fax: (937) 439-9242

1250 W. National Rd.

Kettering Health Hamilton (KHMG OBGYN KHHM)

520 Eaton Ave., Suite 200 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-1200 Fax: (513) 867-1266

Kettering Health Huber (KHMG OBGYN CSHC KHHB)

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 30 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 433-4325 Fax: (937) 439-7445

Kettering Health Main Campus (KHMG OBGYN KHMC)

3533 Southern Blvd. Suite 4600 Kettering, OH 45429 Phone: (937) 296-0167 Fax: (937) 297-2330

Kettering Health Middletown (KHMG OBGYN KHMT)

6147 W. State Route 122, Suite 110 Middletown, OH 45005 Phone: (513) 424-1654 Fax: (513) 261-3509



For a complete list of our providers, scan the QR code.



Kettering Health Preble (KHMG OBGYN KHMT KHPR)

450 Washington-Jackson Rd. Suite 107

Eaton, OH 45320 Phone: (513) 261-3500 Fax: (513) 261-3509

Kettering Health Springfield (KHMG OBGYN SOIN SPF)

2100 Emmanuel Way, Suite E Springfield, OH 45502 Phone: (937) 429-7350 Fax: (937) 431-2623

Kettering Health Troy (KHMG OBGYN CVL EHC)

600 W. Main St. Suite 330 Troy, OH 45373 Phone: (937) 429-7350 Fax: (937) 431-2623

Oxford Health Center (KHMG OBGYN KHHM OHC)

5095 University Blvd. Oxford, OH 45056 Phone: (513) 867-1200 Fax: (513) 867-1266

Ross Health Center (KHMG OBGYN KHHM RSHC) 2449 Ross Millville Rd.

Suite 252 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-1200 Fax: (513) 894-7759

Soin Medical Center (KHMG OBGYN SOIN)

3535 Pentagon Blvd., Suite 220 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 429-7350 Fax: (937) 431-2623

Springboro

(KHMG OBGYN KHMT SBRO)

243 W Central Ave. Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (513) 424-1654 Fax: (513) 424-1654

Springboro Health Center (KHMG OBGYN WIL PK SHC)

825 N. Main St., Suite 220 Springboro, OH 45066 Phone: (937) 762-5000 Fax: (937) 762-5099

Sugarcreek Health Center (KHMG OBGYN WIL PK)

6438 Wilmington Pike Suite 300 Centerville, OH 45459 Phone: (937) 848-4850 Fax: (937) 848-4858

Xenia (KHMG OBGYN SOIN XENIA)

382 N. Detroit St. Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: (937) 429-7350 Fax: (937) 431-2623

PROGRESSIVE WOMEN'S HEALTH CARE

Beavercreek (PROG WOM CSHC BVK)

2510 Commons Blvd., Suite 230 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 531-0190 Fax: (937) 531-0191

Centerville (PROG WOM SCHC)

7756 Washington Village Dr. Suite 135 Washington Township, OH 45459

Phone: (937) 531-0190 Fax: (937) 531-0191

Huber

(PROG WOM CSHC KHHB2)

8701 Old Troy Pike, Suite 10 Huber Heights, OH 45424 Phone: (937) 531-0190 Fax: (937) 531-0191



Wound Care

If you have suffered from a wound of any size, consider seeking the expertise of our wound-care specialists to provide healing.

Our Approach to Wound Care

Kettering Health offers programs and treatments to help you improve and heal difficult-to-treat wounds. We offer collaborative care with a team of doctors who specialize in wound healing, hyperbaric medicine, and amputation prevention. Our team will assess your wound and determine the best treatment plan. In most cases, care is provided on an outpatient basis without the need for surgery.

We have four wound centers, two of which have hyperbaric chambers, to treat wounds that aren't healing on their own.

Why Choose Us for Wound Care?

We have wound centers located across Greater Dayton so you can receive expert care close to home. We see excellent results in our Kettering Health Wound Centers, where we have a 95 to 98% wound healing rate. Typically, it takes an average of 66 days to heal a wound at one of our centers compared to the national benchmark of 84 days.

If hyperbaric medicine is needed to accelerate healing, we offer state-of-the-art hyperbaric chambers, with Kettering Health Miamisburg housing the largest-in-diameter hyperbaric chamber in Ohio.

Whatever your needs, we're here to care for you and get you back to your best health.

Programs and Treatments:

Wound Care

Hyperbaric Oxygen Therapy

Locations:

WOUND AND HYPERBARIC CENTERS

Kettering Health Miamisburg (MB WOUND CARE)

4000 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd.

Suite 103

Miamisburg, OH 45342 Phone: (937) 384-8772

(press option 1)

Fax: (937) 384-4853

Kettering Health Hamilton (HM WOUND HEALING)

1010 Cereal Ave., Suite 100 Hamilton, OH 45013 Phone: (513) 867-3166 Fax: (513) 867-2056

WOUND CENTERS

Beavercreek Health Park (BHP WOUND CENTER)

3359 Kemp Rd., Suite 210 Beavercreek, OH 45431 Phone: (937) 458-4460 Fax: (937) 458-4469

Kettering Health Dayton (DO WOUND)

425 W. Grand Ave., Suite 3002

Dayton, OH 45405 Phone: (937) 723-4231 Fax: (937) 723-4245





